
City of Tulsa 
Acknowledgement  

Conditional Issuance of Building Permit 

Before Formal Acceptance 

 
 

The City’s Infrastructure Development process anticipates that site Building Permits may be issued before 

Formal Acceptance of the entire development by the City, assuming compliance with other applicable 

ordinances. This is a facilitating measure desired by all interested parties; however, both the Developer 

and the Contractor understand and acknowledge that no Certificate of Occupancy will be issued by the 

City until after completion of the entire development and Formal Acceptance by the City. Any and all 

construction pursuant to such a Building Permit but prior to the City’s Formal Acceptance of the entire 

development will be at the Builder-Investor’s own risk. 

 

I acknowledge that I have read and understand this statement and that I cannot receive a Certificate of 

occupancy for the following property until the City of Tulsa has filed Formal Acceptance of the entire 

development. 

 

  Development Name:        

  Development Location:        

           

 

Acknowledged: 

 

Contractor:     Developer: 

            

Signature     Signature 

 

            

Printed Name     Printed Name 

 

            

Company Name     Company Name 

 

175 E 2nd Street, Suite 450, Tulsa, OK 74103, 918.596.2514 Phone
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